John E. Whitcraft
1415 Western Avenue
Albany, New York 12203 October 11, 1979
(518) 482-1467

Mr. Don Reeb, President
McKownville Improvement Association
5 Norwood Street

Albany, New York 12203

Dear Don:

Since it will be impossible for me to contribute anything
of value to the garage sale, and also assist in the actual
conduct of the sale, I am enclosing my check for twenty dollars,
($20.00) to be used in any projects designed to fight the
development of the Pyramid-Crosngf?s Maul.

Congratulations on your efforts to get the Town Beard to
repeal the 485B property tax exemption. This ought to slow
them down a bit.

I shall be leaving on Cctober 20, 1979 to spend the winter
in Florida, but I shall be reading the papers carefully in order
to follow the results of the battle to stop Crossgates.

Good luck! And best wishes for continued success in your
efforts to STOP CROSSGATES. 1

Sincerely, .

& Lh

John E. Whitcra



